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“Educating your child like our own”

June 29, 2021
Re: Emergency Drills
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to satisfy the emergency drills requirement for 2020-2021. Hanley International
Academy was fully virtual through the month of January and we were unable to do any drills.
When a portion of our students returned to face to face, we did not have any drills due to the
fact that we would not be able to safely social distance our students.

Regards,

Steve Paddock f

Superintendent
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